
Client name
Address 
Subject: Life Insurance Tax Changes – January 1, 2017
Dear Mr./Ms. Client name: 
On January 1, 2017, changes will be made to certain tax rules stemming from the federal budget adopted in 2012 that will have an effect on life insurance policies. Depending on the type of coverage you have and your situation, these modifications may have an impact on you. 
Fortunately, contracts in effect prior to January 1, 2017, will be grandfathered, unless you make certain changes to your policy after the new tax rules take effect. 
If you are thinking of adding, increasing, converting or changing any part of your current coverage or if you have any questions concerning the potential impact on your life insurance, please contact me. I will be more than happy to discuss your insurance and financial protection needs with you and help you determine whether it is best to make changes to your existing contract before the new tax rules take effect. 
Best regards,
Your financial security advisor,
Your name 
Your address
